
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

March 2023 

3/2: DWR Local Maintaining Agency Coordination meeting. Superintendent 
Webb and I attended this meeting to discuss the status of DWR inspections, 
USACE projects, and State grant programs. The Central Valley Flood Protection 
Board Enforcement Section provided a status update on enforcement cases. 

3/6: USACE/CVFPB Conference Call – Lot Z. I participated in this call with 
USACE Operations and CVFPB staff to discuss the flood control impacts of 
developing support and living facilities within the floodway at Cal Expo Lot Z. 

3/8: CVFPB – San Joaquin Railway Authority Pre-Application meeting. I 
attended this meeting to hear about an upcoming project to add an additional 
railway line adjacent to the UPRR main line through North Sacramento.  

3/10: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of an informational 
briefing on the North Sacramento Stream Project turnover and a staff update on 
the Lathrop Way parcel sale. 

3/15: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors meeting. I 
attended this meeting via web conference to discuss regional levee operations 
and maintenance topics. Items of discussion included the status of State 
legislation, the Corps reformulation of the PL 84-99 program, and DWR grant 
opportunities. 

3/16: 140 Sandburg Dr Site Visit. Superintendent Webb and I met with a 
homeowner and their contractor to identify and mark the landside toe of the levee 
in River Park. The homeowner wants to do an add-on onto their existing home 
and needs to stay a set distance away from the levee toe. 

3/22: Comstocks Flood Protection Interview. I met with a journalist from 
Comstocks Magazine to provide input to their article on Sacramento Regional 
flood control. 

3/23: MBK Coordination meeting. Superintendent Webb and I met with Pro 
Mitra from MBK Engineers to discuss ongoing engineering efforts for the District. 
Projects discussed included the Arcade Creek Erosion Repair, encroachment 
removals at the levee toe in River Park and High Hazard Trees. 
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3/25: Central Valley Flood Protection Board meeting. I attended this meeting 
to lend support to CVFPB staff in their presentation of an Operations & 
Maintenance Manual Update and Turnover for the North Sacramento Streams 
Project. 
 
3/30: District 2023 Salary Survey meeting. I met with District Personnel Legal 
Counsel Kim Lucia and consultant Kathleen Grace to discuss this year’s Salary 
Study. 
 
3/31: USACE Site 2-1 River Park Final Inspection. I attended this final 
inspection to view the completed bank protection project in River Park. 
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